
Appendix D: Recruitment Notice/Flyer 

Hopimamant Itàaqatsiy Öqalni’yyungwa 
 (Hopi girls sustain the Hopi way of life):  

Mother-Daughter Dinners 
 

During the months of March and April, the HOPI Cancer 
Support Services is hosting a series of dinners for Hopi and 
Tewa mothers and their daughters, ages 9 to 12 years.  
 
These very special dinners are part of a research project 
with Cornell University and the University of Washington to 
provide mothers with important information to help protect 
their daughters’ health. The evening will begin with time for  
socializing followed by a delicious meal. Afterwards, mothers 
will hear a health presentation while their daughters enjoy an 
arts and crafts activity. Participation is limited to Hopi and 
Tewa mothers and their daughters between 9 and 12 years of 
age. Space is limited, so you must sign up for the dinner 
ahead of time. 

 
To sign up or to get more information, please contact  

[NAMES] 
at [ORGANIZATION],  

XXX-XXX-XXXX. 
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